
 
 

 
 

 

Friday 22nd June  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to invite current Reception parents to a transition meeting on Monday 9th 

July at 2:30pm. This is a chance to meet, and learn about the daily routines in Year 1, 

and the changes you can expect to see as your child enters Key Stage 1 in September. 

 

After the meeting, once you have collected your child from Reception, the Year One 

classrooms will be open for a short time after school, for you and your child to come and 

look round. 

 

Please sign in at the main reception desk at 2:25pm ready to start at 2:30pm, you will 

then be directed to the main school hall where the presentation will take place.  

 

I hope to see you on 9th July. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

M. Greenwood  

 

KS1 Assistant Head  
 


